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CPSU IN DISPUTE WITH NORTHCOTT OVER CHANGES TO 
ROLES, WAGES AND CONDITIONS 

On Monday 11 November we sent a bulletin with Northcott’s offer to affected Team Leaders to seek 

direction on either accepting or declining the offer. 

The result of the Survey was 76 per cent declined and 23 per cent accepted. 

We have notified Northcott with the letter attached HERE. 

We will be speaking with our solicitors early next week to discuss next steps and will communicate this and 

any further information with you.  

Thank you for taking part in the survey.  

 

If you would like a PSA representative to a team meeting, please contact the Member Support Centre on 

1300 772 679 or membersupport@psa.asn.au with the date and time of your meeting. We will do our best 

to have a representative visit. 

If you would like to become more involved with the CPSU NSW and your workplace, please contact your 

CPSU NSW Organiser or the Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679  

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE HERE.  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/191113_LongD_Northcott-Supported-Living-Limited-T_A-Northcott-Disability-Service-C2019_6350.pdf
membersupport@psa.asn.au
cpsunsw.org.au/join

